ETLIN-DANIELS
ELECTRICAL DEVICES INC.

Dear Customers and Business Partners,

Due to the Novel Coronavirus outbreak in China, the Chinese government had ordered to extend the Chinese New Year
Holidays to February 9th in most of the cities. Moreover, in order to stop the virus from spreading wider, some of the
cities had been locked down, and public and industrial transportation had been limited. We had received notices from
our factories and freight forwarders that productions and shipments will be delayed. At this point, we have very little
insight as to how long or how much more this Virus will impact our supply chain.

We apologize for the inconvenience, we will work closely with our vendors to monitor the situation. We did ramp up our
inventories before the Chinese New Year, so for the most part, we can absorb a lot of this. Meanwhile, if you have any
upcoming fulfillment requests, please feel free to contact us, we will try our best to provide a solution.

We pray that this virus can be contained and that no more people are harmed and we can all recover from this as soon
as possible. We will keep you informed as we move forward.

Regards,

ﬂ—/A .!( V’M,_%/

David Daniels
President
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For sales / service questions: sales@etlin.com « For distribution opportunities: vpsales@etlin.com
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